Wicklow County Council, the
National Transport Authority and
An Taisce are considering design
options for the opening of a new
access point from the Hillside Estate
to Church Lane.
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This would form part of our Safe
Routes to Schools programme with
St. Kevin's National School.

We're engaging with the residents
in the Hillside Estate to hear your
views on this element of the design.

Complete the Survey

Scan the QR code to visit the Wicklow.ie
Consultation Hub for more details and access
to the survey. The closing date for
submissions is Monday 23rd January at 12pm.
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